
 

  

Artists of the Week! 
Browne – Asma 
Kipling – Lauren 

Morpurgo – Tommy 
 
 School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

This Week In School… 
 

Year 3 – have focussed on applying their formal methods to real life situations including 
handling money and finding change in Maths. In English, they have finalised and published 
their information texts about the history of Earth. They are looking forward to working on 
their new text “The Iron Man” next week! 
Year 4 – have been revising multiplying and dividing by 10s, 100s and 1000s. They have 
solved reasoning problems and used the inverse to solve missing numbers. In English, they 
have written a narrative setting describing the character’s dream world. 
Year 5 – have completed their newspaper articles on refugees. In Maths, they have looked at 
additions and subtraction word problems. They even did a very exciting Science experiment 
to see the different reactions in the Mentos and Coke experiment. 
Year 6 – have either been away on PGL, where they have taken part in exciting activities such 
as climbing telegraph poles, flying across a trapeze, zip-lining, orienteering, and swinging on 
a giant swing, or here in Iver! The children who stayed here local have also had a great week 
taking part in crafting activities, going on trips to Bekonscot Model Village and Wingrove 
Farm where they picked vegetables and work experience where all the children helped 
throughout the school. All the teachers found their help extremely valuable! 
 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.7% 

 

Donaldson 

24.5/30 

13th October 2017 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Browne 
Dylan and 
Mae 

Blake 
Max and 
Aniela 

Donaldson 
John and 
Chantelle 

Dahl 
John and 
Marwa 

Morpurgo 
Layla and 
James 

Kipling Mia and Kerry 

Year 6 
Jermaine and 
Charlie 
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Sports Class 

of the week 

Year 6! 

Don’t forget we are a nut free 

school as we have children who 

have allergies!  

 

(let’s leave them for 

the squirrels) 

 

 

Please remember 
to keep an eye 
out for nits this 

term! 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 98% 97% 92% 94% 92% 92% 97%  

Lates 3 1 4 7 1 5 12  

Well done Browne! 

! 

 

Year 5 Have Dared To Believe! 

This week, our Year 5s were invited to The Brecon Centre in Beaconsfield to take part in the 
Dare to Believe Sport Festival. 

The festival was a celebration of the Paralympics and highlighted the importance of the 
Paralympic values - determination, inspiration, courage and equality. 

Year 5 got to meet Ian Rose, the Judo Paralympian who in turn, impressed everyone at the 
event; Ella won the award for the empathy and Leon won the overall award for great 

sportsmanship.   

 



  
 

 
   

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

19
th

 Oct 

Yr 6 PGL 
Presentation 
Assembly, from 
9am 

20
th

 Oct 

Show Racist The 
Red Card Day 
(wear red/non-
uniform day for 
£1 donation) 

20
th

 Oct 
FISA Disco, 
6.30pm to 8pm 

23
rd

 to 27
th

 October 
Half Term 

25
th

 to 27
th

 October 
Holiday Club 

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Letters out this week: 

Letters out this week: 
 

After School Clubs 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

Don’t forget; You can book your child into child for Early 
birds and Bluebells online!  

Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  
or via our website. 

Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be 

 charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the 

school have been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are 

able in most circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require 

Disco Time! 

FISA will be selling Disco tickets next week 
after school on Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday afternoon. Please remember there 
will be no entry on the door. 

What A Week For Year 6 

While many of our Year 6s are away on the PGL trip, our Year 6s who stayed with the school have 
been out and about as well! Between work experience, a technology challenge and printing T-

shirts, they have managed 2 trips this week, visiting Bekonscot Model Village on Tuesday and took 
a wander round the Wingrove Farm on Thursday where they became farmers for the morning, 

picking and pulling vegetables and learning about what makes a farm work.

  

 
 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 
This week’s ‘Staffie’ was given to the teachers 

of the week, Miss Bjorck, Mr Clifford, Miss 
Digweed, Mr Hawkes and Mrs Orr for giving up 
a whole week of their time to escort the Year 6 

PGL Group on their incredible trip! 
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Ivertastics! 
Well done to; 

Aniela! 

 

After School Clubs 

After School Clubs for next half term are 
ready to book from this afternoon.  

Follow the After School Club logo on our 
home page to book. If you have any problems 
with our online booking form, please do not 

hesitate to call or pop into reception to book. 
As always, clubs will be allocated on a first 

come, first served basis. 
 

Phoenix Harriers 

Well done to our Year 5 and 6s who took part 
in the Phoenix Harriers races in Wycombe last 

weekend.  
We had such a great bunch attend and 

represented us perfectly.  

 
 

 

FISA News! 

Catch up on all the FISA news including events 
and how you can get involved on their 

Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/friendsofiverschools  

 

Show Racism The Red Card! 

Red Day is a national day of action which 
encourages schools, businesses & individuals to 

wear red and donate £1 to help facilitate the 
delivery of anti-racism education for young 

people & adults throughout the UK. 
Children can wear their own red clothes to 

school on Friday 20
th

 October for a £1 donation. 
Every penny raised during WRD enables the 

campaign to work with more young people and 
adults across the UK to challenge racism in 

society. 
 

Target Tracker Link 

If you have yet to setup a login for our Target 
Tracker Link, the website where you can log in 

to view photos of work your child has done 
and teacher notes, please contact reception 
with your email address and we will get your 

login details sent out. 
 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3
https://www.facebook.com/friendsofiverschools

